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I heartily oppose SB 210 because it would move Oregon backwards! Mail in voting is 

much more convenient and it allows more Oregonians to be able to vote! 

 

Many years ago, working as a surgical nurse, I missed my opportunity to vote 

because I was detained at work and couldn’t get to the polls before closing time. Mail 

in voting has been a wonderful solution to this problem! 


